

Our International Trade team comments on additional restrictions on trade with Cuba

28 January 2020

Client Alert

The Trump Administration announced a more restrictive policy towards Cuba in a presidential memo issued in June 2017. Since then, the Administration has implemented initiatives that have narrowed or revoked authorized trading activity with Cuba.

In this installment of the *Trade Demystified* video series, Deborah Wei discusses recent Administration actions as well as anticipated rule changes that will further restrict trade with Cuba.

Contacts



Deborah M. Wei Senior Associate

> Read the full article online